GREATER PENNSYLVANIA REGIONAL COUNCIL OF CARPENTERS

April 4, 2008

Randall Rolfsmeyer
PNC Bank — Strategic Sourcing
Fax: 412-762-7336

RE: Shamrock Building Services
Dear Mr. Rolfsmeyer:

] am writing you this letter to highly recommend Shamrock Building Services for your upcoming
signage needs. Shamrock Building is one of the Greater Pennsylvania Regional Council of
Carpenters’ signatory companies and provides excellent workmanship. Sy Holzer and I have
developed a great working relationship over the years and T would only recommend the best
company to work on any and all of PNC Bank projects.

PNC Bank is the financial institution of choice of the carpenters for banking and investment
needs. We have been a loyal customer of PNC Bank for several decades. Both of our businesses
understand the value of getting the job done on time and on budget. I would appreciate your
consideration of Shamrock Building. You won’t be disappointed.

Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions or if you want to discuss further.

Very truly yours,
Yoo a. B oo’

John A. Brooks
Executive Secretary Treasurer
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